September 9, 2005

Kenneth A, Barwick

Building Inspector
Tisbury, MA

Subject: DRI 504, Anderson/Wintertide Building

Ken,

| am writing to inform you that on September 1, 2005 the Martha’s Vineyard
Commission voted that the proposal to convert the attic of the Anderson/
Winfertide/ Harness Shops Building {Map 9-C Lot 1} to a single 2-Bedroom
apartment was not a substantial change fo the approval of DRI 504 and thus does
not require another Public Hearing as a Development of Regional Impact.

IF you have any questions or if there is anything else | can help you with please do
not hesitate 1o let me know and thank you for your participation.

Sincerely,

1 AW«%
Paul Foley

DRI Coordinator
Martha's Vineyard Commission

Cc:  Eric Anderson
James Weisman



